
“Seeing Christ in ourselves and others” 

Please visit our website:  www.holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk 
Follow us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/holyfamilyprimary  w/e Friday 21st June, 2024 

 

NEWSLETTER 

Term Dates 
 

School closes for the Summer on 

Friday 19th July, 2024 
 

and reopens on   
Tuesday 3rd September, 2024 

 

Click the calendar icon or see the 

documents in My Child At School 

for details of all term dates. 

Welcome,  Ласкаво просимо, добро пожаловать, Witamy, Sveiki,  

Bienvenido, Bienvenue,  ยนิดตีอ้นรบั to our weekly newsletter.   

Class Liturgy 

Parents, carers and family members are invited 

to attend the Year 5 Class Liturgy on 

Friday 28th  June, 2024  at  3.00 pm in 

the school hall.   

 

Summer Disco 
 

Wednesday 26th  June, 2024. 
4.30 pm until 6.00 pm 

 

Any children who attend after school 
Wednesday Sports Club or Sunset After 

School club, that wish to attend the disco, are 
welcome to bring clothes to change into. 

Please contact us with any questions. 
 

Entry £3.00 each child 
Reception Class to Year 6 

Please pay entry via Clubs on  My Child At School.  

Refreshments will be available to buy at the disco. 

The disco will be supervised by school staff, 
parents are not required to stay. 

 

 
 
 
 

Next Friday (28th June, 2024) we are 
having a transition day in school whilst our 
Year 6 children are visiting their secondary 
schools.   
 
These will be the class teachers the 
children will be spending the day / next year 
with:- 
 
 Nursery  -  Miss Coleman 
 Reception Class  -  Miss Wildsmith 
 Year 1  -  Mrs Smith & Mrs Buchan 
 Year 2  -  Parents will be informed  
         following interviews 
 Year 3  -  Miss Ridley 
 Year 4  -  Mr Thorpe 
 Year 5  -  Mrs Watmore & Mrs Mustard 
 Year 6  -  Miss Elgie 
 
Mr Shield will work with classes across the 
whole school. 
 
Staff are really looking forward to spending 
the day with the children who they will be 
teaching from September.   
 
If you have any questions, please do not 
hesitate to contact us.  

 

CONGRATULATIONS! 
 

We would like to say HUGE congratulations to 

our Miss Dove who has been promoted to 

Deputy Head Teacher of St Joseph’s Primary 

School in Coundon.  This move is so well 

deserved and we are very excited for her, but we 

are really going to miss her at Holy Family!   

http://www.holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk
https://www.facebook.com/holyfamilyprimary
https://holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk/termdates


 

 

Happy Birthday  
to pupils celebrating their birthday during the next week. 

Daisy D Eliza L  Evelyn R Isabelle J 

 Esme L  Elliott B  

     

     

     

 

School Trips 
 

Letters are being sent out to families by email 
and added to Class Dojo, please make payment 
via My Child At School.  Full details in each 
trip letter. 
 
Monday 24/6/24  -  Y2 Tynemouth Aquarium 
Tuesday 25/6/24  -  Y4 Hartlepool Mosque 
Thursday 27/6/24  -  Y3 Discovery Museum 
 
Wednesday 10/7/24  -  YR Hall Hill Farm 
Thursday 11/7/24  -  Y6 Holy Island 
Tuesday 16/7/24  -  Y1 Hamsterley Forest 
 
September 2024  -  Y6 Residential Trip 

(current Year 5 pupils) 
 
The balance for the residential trip is due to be 
paid in full by Friday 
12/7/24.  A letter and a 
kit list has been sent out 
to families by email and 
added to Class Dojo. 
Please contact us with 
any questions.  

Sports Days 2024 
 

Please see below details of this year’s Sports 

Days (weather permitting). 
 

Nursery, Reception Class,  Year 1 & Year 2 

Tuesday 2nd July, 2024 

Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 & Year 6  

Friday 5th July, 2024 
 

Both events will start at 2.00 pm 

Attendance Stars 
 

The Class with the best weekly attendance 
will be rewarded with an additional activity. 

 
 

This week’s Attendance Stars  
are 

 

Year 2 
 

Congratulations! 

 

Leavers Events 
 

We would like to invite parents, carers and family members to a special Year 6 Leavers Liturgy at 

3.00 pm on Tuesday 16th July, 2024 in the school hall.    Parents and carers of children in Year 6 are 

also invited to attend a Leavers Event at 9.15 am on Friday 19th July, 2024 in the school hall.    

 

Congratulations to the children in Year 6 who have 

now completed all their Acts of Service for their Faith 

In Action award.  For their third Act of Service, Year 6 

decided to do some littler picking in The Denes park 

area.  Everyone had a great morning and worked really 

hard! 



 
 

This week, we have been celebrating National School Sports Week.  Every class has taken 
part in some fantastic sporting activities in and out of school.   


